

Chief Executive Officer



AMSA Ref:

Your Ref:

Mr Bruce Corlett A Guest in the Hotel c/- Thurnhers Alpenhof Zurs am Arlberg

Fax No. 0011 43 5583 3330

Dear Bruce,

Thank you very much for your kind words on the Sydney to Hobart tragedy. I have passed on your message to the AusSAR and PR people.

As you were probably aware this was the biggest rescue co-ordination effort undertaken by AMSA or indeed in Australia's peace time history. The fact that the AusSAR organisation was able to perform as a cohesive unit was indeed extremely gratifying. I believe that you, as a Chairman during the time of formation of AusSAR can take a great deal of personal pride in what was achieved.

Thank you again.

Regards,

Clive Davidson

5 January 1999

PS I trust you are enjoying a well-earned holiday.